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I oppose this new tax as it does not support rural Oregonians and businesses do not 

need another tax.  Why should the transportation/trucking/agricultural/forestry 

industries fund environmental organizations?  Businesses are struggling in Oregon. 

Why should rural Oregonians send their hard earned dollars to large cities.  What 

oversight is provided that the funds will be used for roads, transportation and the 

benefit of all Oregonians, instead of just those residing in major cities.   

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on this matter. 

 

Janice Nibler 


